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2 Vehicle Injury Crash with Fire 
 
What: Injury   

Where: I-94 mm 351 EB lanes (area of University Drive) 

When: 07/29/2022 around 1550 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Sunny  

Crash Involvement: Pickup vs Semi 

Type of Crash: Rear End 

Agencies Involved: Fargo PD, Fargo FD, FM Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1:  2008 Chevrolet Silverado 
Driver No. 1: 71 year old male, Detroit Lakes, MN serious injury 
Charges:  pending investigation 

 
Passenger No. 1: 53 year old male, Detroit Lakes, MN serious injury 

 
Vehicle No. 2:  2014 Kenworth truck tractor and trailer 
Driver No. 2: Brant Jacobson, 45 years old, Harwood, ND not injured. 
Restraints: Seatbelt 
Charges:  None 

 

NARRATIVE: The 2014 Kenworth truck tractor and trailer driven by Mr. Jacobson was 
eastbound on I-94 near University drive in the middle lane. Traffic ahead began to slow down 
due to road construction on the Minnesota side of the river and so did the 2014 Kenworth. 
The 2008 Chevrolet Silverado, driven by a 71 year old male, was following directly behind and 
did not slowdown in time, rear ending the 2014 Kenworth truck and trailer. The 2008 
Chevrolet Silverado immediately started on fire. The driver and passenger of the Chevrolet 
were both transported to Sanford Hospital in Fargo with serious injuries. Their names and 
conditions will be released tomorrow to allow for family notifications.    
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_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Matthew Denault                                                                                                                                                   
mrdenault@nd.gov  

     
 


